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Happy Holidays and Best Wishes for the New Year!

As we wrap up another successful year at Seneca Polytechnic's School of IT Administration

and Security, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our staff, students, and partners.

Your dedication and hard work have been instrumental in our achievements.

May your holidays be filled with joy, relaxation, and cherished moments with loved ones. We

look forward to an exciting and prosperous new year together!

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/dario-anthony-gonzales

